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It’s time to grab the rake and 
start raking those darned old 
leaves that fill up our front and 
back yards. 

I have been working a lot of 
hours and my wonderful wife, 
Donna, has taken over the yard 
duties. She does, for some 
reason, enjoy working out in the 
yard. She can stay out and rake 
leaves or pull weeds for hours, 
sometimes I think she may have 
been born outdoors or something. 
As for me, I think I was born on a 
couch because my favorite thing 
to do on a fall Sunday is lay on 
the couch and watch football. I 
usually end up falling asleep and 
don’t get to see the end of the 
game anyway .

Happy Birthday to Kurt 
Jagielow, he turned the big 50 in 
October.  One more year older 
Kurt, it just keeps on getting better 
from here, yeah ....right! 

It was nice to see Peggy 
Brenner again, I hope all that 
attended enjoyed her program.

Kurt will be looking for help 
with setting up the expo and 
banquet stuff, so please let him 
know if you would like to help 

out. Anyone that has prizes that 
they would like to donate for our 
raffle please let us know. All of 
you fly tiers need to get busy put 
your favorite collection together 
and get them in to us so we can 
raffle them off at the banquet 
also. Believe it or not, your hand 
made flies are one of our biggest 
draws in the bucket raffle, so 
put a dozen or so together, stick 

them on a piece of foam and we 
will make sure they get into the 
bucket raffle at our banquet.

Maneeley’s has insured us that 
their rates will not increase this 
year and that means banquet 
tickets will be $40 once again. 
Make sure you get your banquet 
forms and checks in early as 
we expect a big crowd for this 
one.  Our date for the expo and 
banquet is Saturday, February 
5th, 2011. The expo starts at 
9:00 a.m. and ends at 3:00 p.m. 
-- there will be fly tiers and also 
local shops and vendors and 
more. The banquet begins at 
6:00 and ends when it ends  so 
let’s take our time and enjoy the 
evening; there is no need to rush. 
The rumor is true:  I’m happy to 
say that our guest speaker for 
the banquet will be none other 
than Lefty Kreh. Lefty needs no 
introduction or explanation. If you 
don’t know who he, is then you 
probably don’t fly fish. He is as 
entertaining as always and most 
gracious. So, as I said before 
better get your  reservations in 
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early because we will most likely 
have to cut it off once we sell so 
many reservations. 

Once again thanks to Walt 
for all of his hard work with our 
monthly raffle and also thanks 
to Phil and Al for the great job 
making the coffee. 

I have a little something that 
is kind of ticking me off a little 
so I figure after 5 or 6 years I 
think I’m entitled to spout off a 
little. Our newsletter editor, Todd 
Gorman, does not get paid, he 
does not have to do what he does 
and he does not have to give us 
the magazine quality newsletter 
that he gives us each and every 
month.  He spends countless 
hours of his own time each 
month putting together the Lines 
and Leaders that we all enjoy.  
When emailing him please be 
respectful and please leave the 
sarcasm at home. Remember the 
people on the board of CFFA are 
volunteers, WE DO NOT GET 
PAID so if you want to tick one 
of them off, be ready to do their 
job.  It’s a fly fishing club and 
it’s supposed to be fun!   Anyone 
that is not receiving their emailed 
version of L&L please let Todd, 

Phil, or myself know so we can 
remedy the problem.  Don’t get 
me wrong folks, I appreciate 
all of our members and I enjoy 
seeing all of you from time to 
time, but disrespecting the officers 
and board members that work so 
hard to make the club successful  
is just wrong. So once again here 
it is: our BOARD MEETINGS are 
the first Wednesday of every 
month at 7:00 P.M. downstairs in 
the clubhouse.  Anyone that has 
a concern is welcome to come by 
and address the board or even 
attend the meeting if you would 
like. Our MEMBERS MEETINGS 
are the second Wednesday of 
each month (except February, 
June, July , and August) upstairs 
in the clubhouse beginning at 
7:30 p.m. There you have it; 
there should not be any more 
confusion, I hope. 

My high school reunion was 
on October 24th at Adam’s 
Mill. I brought my high school 
sweetheart with me, left the wife 
at home! Actually my wife is 
my high school sweetheart.  It 
was so great to see some of my 
classmates that I haven’t seen in 
40 years. It’s funny how everyone 

The Connecticut Fly Fisherman’s 
Association has received a 
donation of books and fly tying 
materials from the family of 
former member Jeff Merchese in 
his honor.

The CFFA would like to thank 
the Merchese family for their kind 
contribution.

September Meeting

The CT Fly Fisherman’s 
Association will present a fly 
fishing program on Wednesday, 
November 10, 2010 at the 
Veteran’s Memorial Clubhouse, 
100 Sunset Ridge, East Hartford, 
CT., at 7:00 pm.

This month’s guest speaker 
is William Vincent, Ph.D. 
Dr. Vincent  is a clinical 
microbiologist and senior editor 
for Quest Diagnostics’ Infectious 
Disease Update E Journal. He 
will be hosting a presentation 
on bug-borne diseases in New 
England. From Lyme Disease 
to West Nile Virus and more. 
Information every outdoorsman 
should know to help protect 
themselves from a host of insect 
transmitted diseases.

Admission to the CFFA monthly 
meetings is always free. Prior to 
the meeting some of the CFFA’s 
best fly tiers will be tying some of 
their favorite patterns. For more 
information and directions to the 
meeting call 860-747-3324 or 
visit the CFFA website at www.
ctflyfish.org

Education

Undergraduate Studies

 Place:  University of Massachusetts, Amherst, Massachusetts 
 Dates:  September 1957 - June 1961 
 Degree:  Bachelor of Science (cum Laude)
 Major:  Bacteriology (Microbiology) 

Graduate Studies

 Place:  University of Connecticut, Storrs, Connecticut 
 Dates:  September 1961 - June 1965 
 Degree:  Ph.D. 
 Major:  Bacteriology (Microbiology) 
 Dissertation: Studies on The Enzymatic Dissociation of Bacterial Endotoxic Lipopolysaccharide 

Certifications and Licensures

State of Connecticut

Certified as a Clinical Laboratory Director  (Conn. Dept. of  Public Health  certificate No. 2)  dated March 1, 1974, in accordance with 
the provisions of the Connecticut Public Health Code and General Statues 

Federal

Qualified as a Clinical Laboratory Director in the areas of clinical chemistry, hematology, serology and microbiology in accordance
with the Clinical Laboratory Improvement Act of 1988 ("CLIA") and applicable sections of Title 20 of the Federal Code of 
Regulations (Medicare) 

CURRICULUM VITAE 

WILLIAM F. VINCENT, PH.D.
21 Stardust Drive 

Granby, Connecticut 06035 
Home: (860) 653-7426 

Office: 1-800-982-6810 X 7158 
Fax (860) 653-3276 

E-Mail:  wfvincent@cox.net 



NEXT BOARD MEETING NOVEMBER 3rd
NEXT CLUB MEETING NOVEMBER 10th

Coming Events
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aged or put weight on or lost their hair or their 
hair turned gray, not me though I stayed the same 
didn’t change a bit. Right!  Only problem was it 
was only 4 hours long so we didn’t’ really get to 
reconnect for long but, I hope the next reunion will 
be in summer and maybe be an outing type thing 
that will last all day long.  I don’t know where all 
the years have gone but I guess it’s like one of 
my classmates said the years have gone into the 
experience and memories column. I guess he is 
probably right. 

Please remember to support our sponsors, they 
are good to CFFA by supporting us with banquet 
raffle gifts and lessons etc. So be let’s show them 
our appreciation by supporting them. 

See you at the meeting, bring a friend, tight 
lines: John

                                                       



Catch of The Month

This “Catch of the Month” was submitted by Gary 
Steinmiller. That’s not Gary in the float tube but none 
other than CFFA member Ted Rzepski in his new float 
tube with a smile and a fish. I bet Ted won’t be returning 
the float tube. If you have a photo of the great fish 
you have caught, please send it to the Editor at: todd.
gorman@mac.com

Board of Directors

President • John Baracchi
Activities VP • Bob Winot
Environment VP • Stan Calabrese: (h) 569-2923
Promotions VP • Bruce Rich: (h) 860-467-6514
Recording Secretary • Dick Heffernon
Legal Secretary • Mark Barbieri (h) 623-8187
Treasurer • Lou Fabrizio (h) 793-0547 (w) 571-5190
Advisory Board • Gary Bogli (h) 649-4227
Advisory Board • Charles Place (h) 623-9912 (w) 704-7888
Advisory Board • Ray Riley (h) 721-0547
Conservation Chairman • Kurt Jagielow (h) 203-288-7123 (w) 203-392-6299
Education Chairman • Rich Gilligan
Indoor Facilities Chairman. • Denise Dauray 
Legislative Chairman • Vin Ringrose (h) 828-4642
Membership Chairman • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Newsletter Chairman • Todd Gorman
Program Chairman • Roger Plourde (h) 747-4297 (w) 747-3324
Publicity Chairman • Keith Petry
Webmaster • Nils Christensen 

Dick Wemmell’s Fly Box

BWO Dun
Hook: #20 Mustad 94838
Thread: 8/0 Olive Dun Uni-Thread
Body: Thread
Tail: Olive Zelon
Rib: Extra Fine Silver Wire
Wing: Dun Pseudowing & Dun CDC  
Fly tied by Dick Wemmell
Stop by the November meeting to see Dick tie this 
fly and maybe pick up a few pointers from him.
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664 Buckley Highway
Union, CT 06076
860-684-1575
jtsflyshop@yahoo.com

A& P  A u t o
Sa les  &  Serv ice

Alma or Pablo Zuniga
365 Main Street

East Hartford, CT 06118

P: (860) 568-0202 F: (860) 568-0505

Quality Service
& Repairs

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

Diabetic Footwear
Medicare Covered

Dr. Comfort "extra depth" shoes are specially designed for the
unique needs of the diabetic patient. Ask your podiatrist today

about the difference Dr. Comfort shoes can make to your health!
Participating in Most Health Plans. Now available exclusively at:

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT 649-3338

*

Many styles to chose from

Fly tying
for all.com

w w w . F l y T y i n g F o r A l l . c o m

Video downloads on fly tying
For all levels from beginner to expert
Catagorized by technique, fish and flies

Over 150 videos
totaling

Over 30 hours

SouthWindsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Rosanne M. Gregory, DC
Doctor of Chiropractic

www.FunctionForLife.com

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT 649-3338

Podiatric Medecine
and Foot Surgery

Participating in Most Health Plans

6

SouthWindsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Andrew P.T. Gregory, DC, DACNB
Diplomate of the American Chiropratic Neurology Board

www.FunctionForLife.com

ityeflies .com

lesliewrixon Fly Dresser

111Crest Road
Wellesley,Massachusetts
02482

lesliewrixon@ityeflies.com
5087338535

ST
REAM AND BROOK

FLY FISHING

John Synnott
Instructor andGuide

37 West Main Street • Vergennes, VT 05491 • 802-989-0398
www.streamandbrook.com • info@streamandbrook.com



Our advertisers exist to provide you with excellent products and services and they do need your support. 
Mention that you are with CFFA, they do appreciate the feedback and patronage from club members. 
Plus they are an excellent source for information on gear, tackle, fishing tips, and current conditions.

Stitched Concepts
Corporate Apparel

Apparel Embroidery for All Your Company Needs

Ted Koch
27 Naek Rd., Unit 7
P.O. Box 2065
Vernon, CT 06066

Phone 860-872-4455
Fax 860-870-4598
www.stitchedconcepts.com
info@stitchedconcepts.com

ON THE RIVER
Fly Fishing Instruction with Charlie Place

Learn where trout hide, what their habits are, and how
to catch them using nymphs, streamers and dry flies.

Send for a free electronic brochure to learn more
about this unique fly fishing teaching service.

Send to: ontheriver@snet.net
Over 25 years fly fishing experience

Hartford Club Sport Center
“Fishing and Outdoor Specialists Since 1979”
554 Wethersfield Avenue • Hartford, CT 06114

Gary L. Brummett
860 296-0110
Mobile: 860 539-3067

Outdoor Enterprises, LLC
www.ct-outfitters.com

Cedar House
Custom Picture Framing

Shadow Boxes • Custom Mirrors

By Appointment:
(860) 747-3324

Roger Plourde

146 New Britain Ave (Rt. 372)
Rear Building

Plainville, CT 06062

JET Electric
Residential, Commercial, and Industrial

Fully Insured

Jason Trott
East Hartford, CT
860-282-1291
860-818-5541
290-933 Shop Lic. 189250

Ron Shute
Office: 886.677.4661 • Cell: 860.306.0888
Direct/Fax: 860.735.7461
Ron.Shute@Raveis.com
www.Raveis.com/RonShute
200 West Main Street
Avon, CT 06001

r a v e i s . c om
"The Best Website in Real Estate"

100,000+ MLS listings updated daily • School reports
Mapping of sold/listed homes • Online home evaluation

Quality for low rates - William Raveis Mortgage and Insurance

CONNECTICUT’S 
FLY FISHING LEADER

FEATURING:SAGE, MARCH BROWN, ST. CROIX,  ECHO, SA MASTERY 
DEALER,  ROSS, BAUER, TIBOR, REGAL, RENZETTI, SIMMS, PATAGONIA, 
COLUMBIA, AIRFLO, ENRICO FLIES, FISHPOND, EX OFFICIO, KORKERS, 
WATERWORKS/LAMSON, UMPQUA, RIO, DYNAKING AND MORE!

www.northcove.com
75 MAIN STREET • OLD SAYBROOK, CT • (860) 388-6585

FLY ROD RENTALS • TYING MATERIALS • TYING CLASSES
• FLY FISHING SCHOOLS • LOCAL INFORMATION • FFF CERTIFIED INSTRUCTION

Since
1988

WILLINGTON
PIZZA

TOO
Route 74 Phelps Crossing

Willington, Connecticut

(860) 429-9030
www.willingtonpizza.com

B-
MarFliesB-
MarFlies
B r u c e M a r i n o

O v e r 4 0 Y e a r s o f F l y T y i n g E x p e r i e n c e

H o m e : 8 6 0 . 6 5 3 . 8 2 8 8
C e l l : 8 6 0 . 9 6 7 . 9 3 3 8
E m a i l : b m a r f l i e s @ a o l . c o m

4 6 F e r n H o l l o w D r .
G r a n b y , C T 0 6 0 3 5

w w w . b m a r f l i e s . c o m
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"To Preserve and Promote the Pleasures and Traditions of Fly Fishing and to Conserve Game Fish Waters"

onnecticut
Fly Fisherman's Association Inc.

P.O. Box 380268
East Hartford, CT 06138
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